Planning Board of the Town of East Kingston, N.H.

Minutes of Meeting - November 21, 1979

A regular meeting of the board was convened at 7:30 PM.

Members present:

Richard Smith - Chairman
Walter Schlotterbeck - Selectman
W. A. DiProfio - Clerk
Gerald Bean
Dr. Richard Marston
Peter Whiting - Alternate

7:30 - 11:10

This meeting was advertised in the Exeter News Letter of November 7, 1979 and at three places in town as the meeting at which the public should present petitions for changes to the town zoning ordinance. No members of the public submitted petitions for changes.

Selectman Schlotterbeck submitted changes as noted in "Suggested changes to East Kingston Zoning Ordinance" attached.

Mr. Basteracke of Parker Surveyors presented the Board with surveys of property (5 adjacent pieces) recently purchased by Mr. Michael Digman. The board signed the mylars and three copies so the surveys could be registered.

Clerk

WAD:ec